
Rocks and other things….
My oldest daughter almost stole my next blog post right out
from underneath me. �

In the past, I’ve been told the story about rocks and other
things many times. Most of the time it is almost exactly the
same. The situation changes a bit, but the story and the
message behind it stays roughly the same. One story really got
me thinking and it had an extra twist.

I’ll give a rough outline with my own little twist…

A master had three large piles of Stones, pebbles and sand
behind him. He went to the pile of stones and filled is bucket
with them. He asked is the bucket full? All of his students
responded yes.

He then proceeded to add pebbles to the bucket, shaking them
down until he could fit no more. Again he asked if the bucket
was full. One brave student muttered probably not, or you
would not have asked us the second time.

The master was pleased and then added sand to the bucket until
it filled each crevice. He asked is the bucket full? All of
his students said no.

“Very good!” the master replied, “You are learning.” He then
added water until it almost reached the top. A student saw
this, and said “The bucket is not yet full master.” At that
point the master took his teapot and filled the bucket the
rest of the way.

“What do you learn from this?” the master queried. One student
responded, “No matter how full your life is, there is always
room for more.”

The master said to this, “Not quite, the message is that if
you don’t fill in the big rocks first, you will never get them
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in. So decide, what are your big rocks in life. Do those
first. The little stuff will find its own path.”

“But why did you not fill the bucket with the water master?” a
student finally asked.

To this the master replied, “No matter how busy you get,
always leave room for a cup of tea with one you love.”

And that my friends is my story of the rocks, stones and
sand….


